
STATEMENT OF BUDGET IMPACT  
(Policy Number 94-45) 

Budgetary Review of Proposed Resolution & 
Ordinances with Financial Implication. 

 
Date: June 18, 2019         BIS 19 – 211 
 
FILE: TMP-2019-334 

 
Proposed Legislation:  
 
A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA, 
RELATING TO THE LEVYING AND COLLECTING OF A NON-AD VALOREM ASSESSMENT 
FOR THE COSTS OF ABATING NUISANCES OCCURRING ON REAL PROPERTY THAT ARE 
PROHIBITED UNDER THE CITY’S CODE OF ORDINANCES; ESTABLISHING THE 
ESTIMATED ASSESSMENT AMOUNTS TO BE INCLUDED ON THE ANNUAL PROPERTY TAX 
BILLS OF THE AFFECTED PROPERTY OWNERS WHO HAVE HAD REMEDIAL WORK 
PERFORMED ON THEIR PROPERTIES BY THE CITY; DIRECTING THE PREPARATION OF 
AN ASSESSMENT ROLL; AUTHORIZING A PUBLIC HEARING AND DIRECTING THE 
PROVISION OF NOTICE THEREOF; PROVIDING FOR CONFLICTS; PROVIDING FOR 
SEVERABILITY; AND PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE. 
 
Statement of Budget Impact:  
 
1.  No Budget Impact associated with this action; 
 
2.  Sufficient budgetary resources identified/available; 
 
3.  Budgetary resources not identified/unavailable; 
 
4.  Potential Revenue is possible with this action; 
 
5.  Will not increase the cost of Housing; 
 
6.  May increase the cost of Housing;   (CDAB review required) 
 
Explanation:  
 
This Resolution seeks authorization to prepare the assessment roll and authorize the required 
public hearing related to Nuisance Abatement assessments.  The preliminary roll consists of 127 
properties with assessments totaling $67,146.   
 

The City places a non-ad valorem assessment on home owners property tax bill for costs incurred 
by the City over the preceding 12 months for items such as lot mowing, emergency board up, and 
waste collection.  
 
PREPARED BY:  Mac Champion 
   Management/Budget Analyst 
 
APPROVED BY: Laurette Jean 

Budget Division Director 


